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Dear Valued Clients and Partners, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that with effect from 1st June 2020, our East Coast Office will be relocating 
to the following address. The address of the west coast office, main telephone, and facsimile numbers 
will remain the same.  
 
Our New East Coast Office Location at: 
 
197 Route 18 South, STE 108, East Brunswick, NJ 08816 
 
Tel：+1 (732) 390-2815 
Fax：+1 (732) 562-0693 
Email：inquiry@dfi.com 

 
During the relocation period, our business, including website, email, and telephones will be fully 
operational. Thank you for taking the time to update your records. We look forward to seeing and 
serving you at our new office.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Charlie Yang 
General Manager 
DFI America LLC | ITOX | 
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